
 
11/15/18 
8:30am 
PTAO  
Meeting 
 
 
11/16/18 
INTERIMS 
on HAC 
 
 
 
11/17/18 
Camp Hunt 
 
 
 
11/21-23 
Thanksgiv-
ing Break 
 
 
11/26/18 
School  
Resumes 
 
 
 
12/4/18 
3pm 
SAC Meeting 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 
We are still collecting “Pennies for the Panhandle” through this week to 
help the families who have been effected by hurricane Michael.  We 
appreciate any loose change and if you wish to write a check, we will get it 
to The Red Cross. The class that raises the most money will be visited by 
our “Caring Cart” the week before winter break to have a warm treat.  Our 
school and students were assisted by so many others during hurricane 
Matthew, so please give us a hand! 
We have so many terrific readers this week! Five new additions to the 
“Principal’s Million Word Club”, they are Joseph Look, Sawyer West, Aria 
Driver, Von Goode and Stella Gay. We also have four more students who 
have read all Fifteen of the Sunshine State Young Reader Awards books 
(S.S.Y.R.A.), they are Von Goode, Aria Driver, Olive Ferreira and Nolia 
Seward. I am really proud of all of your outstanding reading! Keep it up! 
This will be our last newsletter before we leave for Thanksgiving break. I 
hope that all of our families have a wonderful Thanksgiving and remember 
the things they are truly thankful for at this special time. I try not to take 
for granted the special children and families here at R. B. Hunt. I feel so 
very blessed that I have been able to watch your children learn and grow. 
Remember that we have school on Monday and Tuesday of next week and we 
will dismiss at our regular time on Tuesday.   
Keep Reading!  
 
Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 
 
 
 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

13th, 2018 

 Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Clementine Groleau, Jarret Hawk, Evelynn Rojas,  

Blake Robshaw, Landon Carmichael Hess, Naomy Polanco 

SECOND GRADE: Reagan Moyer, Ella Lewis, Isabel Benshimol,  

Kingston Prude, Brody Cavanaugh, Carlie Roberts,  

Liam Parham, Emma Goldberg, Jack Johnson, Carleton Martin 

THIRD GRADE: Ethan Kropfield, Gracie Johnston, Dalilah Schmidt,  

Sophia Martin, Jacob Colon, Elijah Forbes, Edward Morgan, Jake  

Hampel, Opal Ferreira 

FOURTH GRADE: Hayden Todd, Nolan Embrey, James Cebalt,  

Honora Held, Hollis Ulmer, Mara Brown, Safari McMandon 

FIFTH GRADE: Kru Casey, Brady Vaccaro, Thomas West-Reynolds,  

Jaden Cunningham, Daniel Hett, Luciana Morin 

REMINDER 

Extended Day  

     Payments ARE due  

      November 15th. A 

late fee of $30 will be 

charged on the 16th. 

Please submit  

payment to Laura Inman 

in the Front Office. 

Thank You 

 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: November 14th- 
November 20th.   

Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   
Milk is offered with every meal. 

 
Wednesday–Cheese or Pepperoni Pizza, Chicken Nug-
gets with WG Roll 
Thursday– Cheeseburger, Home-Style Chicken Sand-
wich, Chicken Nuggets with Garlic Toast 
Friday–Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets with WG Roll, Max 
Cheese Sticks with Marinara 
Monday– Chicken Quesadilla Max, Max Cheese 
Sticks with Marinara, Chicken Nuggets with Garlic 
Toast  
Tuesday-Pepperoni or Cheese Calzonettes with Mari-
nara, Home-Style Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs 

 Our last PTAO meeting for 2018 is Thursday, November 15th 
at 8:35am.  We will be discussing the Breakfast with Santa, an Octa-
ball Court, and electing a new treasurer. Hope to see you there!  

 
Thank you to everyone who participated in the Fall Book Fair!  It 

was a great success and we raised money to help our newest teach-
ers build a library in their classrooms.  Scholastic raised the percent-
age that we will receive in the Spring from 65% to 70%! 

     Thank you to everyone who came to our Zaxby’s Spirit Night!  
Our next Spirit Night is December 13th, a Thursday, at Chic-Fil-A!!  
Hopefully, the mascot, Wally will come remind us to “Eat Mor 
Chikin’” at release the day of.  It would be a great night to pick up a 
Christmas Tree and decorate since you will not have to worry about 
cooking.  New holiday tradition done. 

 The following Saturday, December 15th, is our Breakfast 
with Santa.  Mark your calendars for a delicious breakfast followed 
by a photo with Santa and ending with the auctioning off of our Holi-
day Trees.  The Trees will be created by your child’s homeroom and 
tickets will be either one for $2 or 3 for $5.  If you have a 5th Grader 
who would like to help as an elf, please contact Zeba Ottillo at 
rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com.  There will be shifts from 9, 9:30, 10, 
and 10:30.  This will be our final fundraising PTAO event for the 
2018/2019 year.   

Business Partner News 

 We have a new Islander Business Partner!  Italy Tiles and 
Marble, a top Flooring Contractor of St. Augustine and Jacksonville. 
2085 A1A South #304  Established in 2013, with 23 years of experi-
ence, Italy Tiles and Marble is a family owned and operated business.  
They pride their company on reliability, communication, integrity and 
quality work.  They install high quality wood, tile and marble floors.  
Italytilesandmarble.com (904) 907-1201 

 

PTAO News 

 Last Month Hurricane Michael caused terrible dam-

age to the homes and families in the Florida Panhandle. Since 

our own families were supported by communities near and far 

after Hurricane Matthew and Irma, we want to offer support 

to them. We will start a fundraiser called  

“PENNIES for the PANHANDLE” 
 

 

  

The money collected will be sent to the American Red Cross. 

This organization provides support for the victims of Hurricane 

Michael. So Start collecting that spare change!  

Specific dates will be sent to your teachers today! 

mailto:rbhuntvolunteers@gmail.com

